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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
E-safety, wellbeing and the use of social media in young people  
 
We would like to invite you to attend an event in which we will explore the impact of 
social media on our young people and discuss other areas of E-safety to support parents.  
The evening will be held at St Thomas More School, Brickhill site on Wednesday 7th 
February 2018. It will be delivered by Mrs Treliving Head of Digital Communications, Mrs 
Burgess Chaplaincy Co-ordinator and Mrs Brazier Assistant Head Teacher. The evening will 
start at 6.30pm and finish at 7.30pm, light refreshments will be provided and there will 
be an opportunity to ask questions and raise concerns. If you would like to attend this 
event, please complete the reply slip below and ask your son/daughter to hand this into 
the main office at the Brickhill site or to form tutors at the Biddenham site.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Treliving, Mrs Burgess and Mrs Brazier 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Reply slip:  E-Safety / Social Media 
 
Please return to the main office (Brickhill) or to Tutors (Biddenham) by Friday 2nd 
February 2018 
 
I/ we would like to attend this event on Wednesday February 7th between 6.30 and 
7.30pm 
 
Parents/Carers Name: …………………………………………………………………………..(PRINT NAMES) 
 
Student name: …………………………………………………..   Year/Form: ………………………………. 
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